
Please check the designs,
colours and logos carefully!
The customer is ultimately
responsible for a confirmed
final design.

BASIC INFORMATIONCOLOURS & FABRIC DELIVERY ADDRESS DELIVERY DATE IMPORTANT INFO

Salesman: Alvar Uus

Designer: AU

Order Date: 

N006.0.U.RE
Prime softshell jacket unisex Order nr: N/24

10.07.2024MKL-1003 softshell: 
??

Zippers: Black or white

Windlist: ??

Scuba brush 300g: Dyed black, navy, white

?? ??



Please check the designs,
colours and logos carefully!
The customer is ultimately
responsible for a confirmed
final design.

BASIC INFORMATIONCOLOURS & FABRIC DELIVERY ADDRESS DELIVERY DATE IMPORTANT INFO

Salesman: Alvar Uus

Designer: AU

Order Date: 

N007.0.U.RE
Prime softshell pants unisex Order nr: N/24

10.07.2024MKL-1003 softshell: 
??

Zippers: Black or white

Scuba brush 300g: Dyed black, navy, white

?? ??



Please check the designs,
colours and logos carefully!
The customer is ultimately
responsible for a confirmed
final design.

BASIC INFORMATIONCOLOURS & FABRIC DELIVERY ADDRESS DELIVERY DATE IMPORTANT INFO

Salesman: Alvar Uus

Designer: AU

Order Date: 

N008.0.U.RE
Prime softshell vest unisex Order nr: N/24

10.07.2024MKL-1003 softshell: 
??

Zippers: Black or white

Windlist: ??

Scuba brush 300g: Dyed black, navy, white

?? ??



Please check the designs,
colours and logos carefully!
The customer is ultimately
responsible for a confirmed
final design.

BASIC INFORMATIONCOLOURS & FABRIC DELIVERY ADDRESS DELIVERY DATE IMPORTANT INFO

Salesman: Alvar Uus

Designer: AU

Order Date: 10.07.2024

N014.0.U.TI
Power racing suit top unisex

Alvar Uus
Nomade Collection OÜ
Rüütli 4
51007 Tartu
Estonia
+37253463669
alvar@nonamesport.com

Punto: ??

Zippers: Black or white

Flatseams: Tone to tone

??

????



Please check the designs,
colours and logos carefully!
The customer is ultimately
responsible for a confirmed
final design.

BASIC INFORMATIONCOLOURS & FABRIC DELIVERY ADDRESS DELIVERY DATE IMPORTANT INFO

Salesman: Alvar Uus

Designer: AU

Order Date: 10.07.2024

N015.0.U.TI
Power racing suit tights unisex

Punto: ??

Flatseams: Tone to tone

??

????



Please check the designs,
colours and logos carefully!
The customer is ultimately
responsible for a confirmed
final design.

BASIC INFORMATIONCOLOURS & FABRIC DELIVERY ADDRESS DELIVERY DATE IMPORTANT INFO

Salesman: Alvar Uus

Designer: AU

Order Date: 27-02-25

N079.0.U.RE
Fusion hat

IS Minus lycra fleece 350g: 
??

Lining: DP0189 beach 170g: 
Black or white

??

Previous order:

??



Please check the designs,
colours and logos carefully!
The customer is ultimately
responsible for a confirmed
final design.

BASIC INFORMATIONCOLOURS & FABRIC DELIVERY ADDRESS DELIVERY DATE IMPORTANT INFO

Salesman: Alvar Uus

Designer: AU

Order Date: 27-02-25

N084.0.U.RE
Hybrid hat

Warpknit lycra 210g: 
??

Lining: Scuba brush 300g: 
Black or white

??

Previous order:

Order nr: Nag?????/25

??



Please check the designs,
colours and logos carefully!
The customer is ultimately
responsible for a confirmed
final design.

BASIC INFORMATIONCOLOURS & FABRIC DELIVERY ADDRESS DELIVERY DATE IMPORTANT INFO

Salesman: Pär Olofsson

Designer: AU

Order Date: 18.01.2024

N082.0.U.RE
Sonic headband Order nr: Nag?????/24

IS Minus lycra fleece 350g: 
?? ?? ??
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